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1st July 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Food Hampers 
 
I am writing to inform you that the Local Authority have advised us that from next week 
Monday 6th July, they are no longer able to provide food hampers for current Free School 
Meal children. 
 
A voucher system will be in place from 6th July.  These vouchers can be redeemed at local 
supermarkets.  A one off offer will also be provided for the duration of the summer holidays. 
Vouchers to cover the summer holidays are currently being arranged by the school. 
 
Universal Free School Meal food hampers for children that are currently attending in 
Reception and Year 1, will end from Friday 3rd July.  The Local Authority have advised that this 
will not be replaced by vouchers. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Mr Jeffery  
Headteacher 
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